
 

 

 

      

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding 

 

  
August 22, 2024 

 

 

Contact ਜ਼ਰੂਰੀ ਜਾਣਕਾਰੀ: ਿਕਰਪਾ ਕਰਕੇ ਇਸਦਾ ਅਨੁਵਾਦ ਕਰਵਾਓ 
surreylangleyskytrain@gov.bc.ca ज़+री जानकारी: कृपया इसका अनुवाद करवाएं 
surreylangleyskytrain.ca MAHALAGANG IMPORMASYON: Mangyaring isalin ito 
     重要資訊: 請找人為你翻譯 

         SkyLink Guideway Partners                         중요정보: 번역해주세요 

Vegetation management at 15079 Fraser Highway 
 

 
Map: Approximate work area (shown in red) at 15079 
Fraser Highway 

 To prepare for the construction of the Surrey 
Langley SkyTrain, early works are underway in the 
area. Vegetation management activities, including 
tree removal, will take place at 15079 Fraser 
Highway.  
 
This location is a future site office that will 
accommodate staff and workers of SkyLink 
Guideway Partners. The Project site offices 
include mobile trailers, storage space, several 
parking areas, fencing, security, lighting, and 
other features. The workplan and schedule is 
subject to change.    

 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Tree removal activities are expected to begin during 
the week of August 26, 2024, for up to three shifts.  
  

Hours of Work 
Monday to Friday from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m.  
 

 

Traffic  
No traffic impacts are anticipated for this work. 
 
  

Impacts/Interruptions 
There will be a temporary increase of noise from 
equipment while this work is taking place.  
Machinery and climbing arborists will be on site. 

 

 


